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In a water scarce area, with the impacts of climate change meaning our water supply will be even more unreliable than
presently, I understand Sutton & East Surrey Water didn't attend the Environment ISH on 1st May and Thames Water
have confirmed that they have failed to complete their modelling.
Do the Planning Inspectorate agree that this is an issue which must be resolved before any expansion of Gatwick is even
considered?
Will any assurances be 'future proofed'?
Are the Planning Inspectorate concerned about this aspect?
Will there be an ISH called about water supply, flooding, environmentally responsible waste management and impacts on
river because these important matters are far from being resolved?
Thank you."


